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NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 1 
 

NOVEMBER 13, 2023 
 

 
This notification letter shall become part of the Request for Qualifications for the above 
referenced project. 
 
Q1. During the pre-bid meeting, the scope limited the renewal options to slip-lining, open-trench 

replacement, or a combination of the two.  Is the City open to alternative, cost-effective 
renewal solutions that they would have had experience with on previous projects as a 
proposed technical approach for this project? 

 
A1. The City is always open to looking at other options, but for this pipe size, slip-lining or open 
 trench replacement, seem to be the best options. 
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 

 

 
 
Heather Roye 
Contracts Specialist  
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 
************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 


